
The search is on for our D7120 

District Governor 2027-2028 

Informational Meeting 
Tuesday September 10, 2024 at the Livingston Country Club                     

Our district has begun actively searching for qualified candidates to serve as District 
Governor for the Rotary year 2027-2028. There are many individuals within our 
district clubs who have consistently demonstrated outstanding leadership qualities 
through their Rotary involvement. That individual may be someone you know … or 
that “someone” could be YOU! 

This information meeting is intended for Rotarians who are considering interviewing 
for the District Governor position this fall or perhaps in the future, and want to know 
more about the role, its responsibilities and the rewarding experience it brings. Our 
speakers will be individuals currently in the District Governor’s track and past district 
governors, including their spouses/partners.    

• ACTION:  We encourage you or other qualified Rotarians who have an interest 
in exploring the role of District Governor to attend this informational meeting. 

• WHO SHOULD ATTEND:  Individuals interested in serving as District 
Governor as well as his/her spouse/partner. The Rotary Club has 
responsibilities during their member’s service as Governor. Consequently, two 
club members are encouraged to accompany the interested member. That way 
everyone hears the same message and can ask clarifying questions. 

• WHEN:  September 10, 2024 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm 

• WHERE:  Livingston Country Club, 4436 Lakeville Rd, Geneseo, NY 14454 

o Your cost per meal including tax, tip and gratuity is only $32.00. 

o There is no registration fee, but registration is required for accurate 
restaurant and meeting planning.  

Please ask the prospective candidates and club members attending to register on or 

before September 1, 2024.  

                     

 

 

 

 

Register by the following link or scan the QR Code 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Reservation_DG_Information_Meeting 

If the link doesn’t work. copy and Paste the link into your browser. 

For more information please contact: 
PDG Bill Gormont    billgormont1@gmail.com 

 


